
 
Graduation Attendance Policy 

 
 
Every tenured or tenure-track faculty member in the College of Engineering is expected 
to attend a minimum of one complete graduation ceremony per year unless explicitly 
excused by the Dean of the College in writing after filing a petition justifying his/her 
absence. 
 


